
 

MARKET REPORT Juni 2020 / 01 
 
 
 

Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
Yesterday the Almonds Board published the shipment number for May. Shipments in May were again 
a new record………..oh, they were not? And even much lower than last year? We have become so 
used to each position report bringing new shipment records that you almost need to look twice to 
see if there is an error. 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
 
 
MOLL Marzipan GmbH 

 

Your Sales Team 
 


